
Brockholes Show Sec Report 2022 

The Northern Hamster Club had our show and AGM at Brockholes in November. We had a good turn 

out and it was lovely to see everyone. Thank you to all our members who helped out with running 

the show including kitchen, stewarding, tombola etc and especially to Margaret Donnelly for helping 

me with the show sec work on the day. A big thank you to our judges Anne Dray and Wendy Palmer 

for Syrians and Dwarfs respectively. Our BIS Syrian went to Silverwoods Hamstery, and RBIS Syrian to 

Amberhill Hamstery. BIS and RBIS Dwarf went to Dawson’s Hamstery. We also had a pet show with 

winners Connie & Gus and Molly & Erica. A big congrats to all our winners and once again thanks to 

all who attended and helped out. Looking forward to seeing you all at our Christmas show in 

Mapplewell! 

Anastasia Blair, Show Secretary 


